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 We are pleased to announce that a small group of 
Westminster residents have joined us as investors, 
and we have purchased the Westminster Golf Club. 
We have formed an S-Corp incorporated in Florida 
named “The New Westminster Golf Course & Club, 
Inc.” The purchase was closed this morning, May 1, 
and we are open for business.  

Some of the things we are planning include:  

• The roof of the Club and cart barn will be pressure 
washed and repaired  
• The buildings will be refurbished and painted  
• All landscaping will be upgraded.  
• The greens and fairways will be weeded and ferti-
lized regularly to improve the course condition.  

 

We want to make “The New Westminster Golf 
Course & Club” a destination in SWFL. We will have 
competitively-priced green fees and offer attrac-
tively-priced memberships.  

 



A professional restaurant manager will be hired with 
good food at fair prices available. We will have a Club 
where you will be proud to bring guests to eat and so-
cialize.  

The new owners have a strong desire to have a mutually 
beneficial relationship with the community, Westmin-
ster Board and fellow neighbors.  

Yes, there will be change, but changes do not happen 
overnight.  

The Board of Directors of “The New Westminster Golf 
Course and Club” invite the community residents to an 
Information Session at the Club on Saturday, May 4, 
2019 from 3:00pm to 4:30pm to learn more, dispel 
rumors and  

CELEBRATE WITH THE FIRST HAPPY HOUR  

OF THE NEW WESTMINSTER GOLF COURSE AND 
CLUB.  

We hope that all Westminster residents will support 
us, and by working together, we will together make 
“The New Westminster Golf Course & Club” great!  

Vern Detlef and John Little  


